
 

 

WCL/SEC/2025                          March 28, 2025 
 
To, 
BSE Ltd.   
Listing Department, 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001.  
(Scrip Code: Equity - 532144),  
(NCD – 960491 and 973309) 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
(Symbol: WELCORP, Series EQ) 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited. 
7, Lyons Range, Kolkata – 700 001. 
(Scrip Code – 33124/10033124) 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub.: Intimation of Voluntary Delisting of Equity Shares of the Company from Calcutta 

Stock Exchange (“CSE”)  
Ref.:  ISIN: INE191B01025 
 
In continuation to our letter dated March 21, 2025, this is to inform you that the Calcutta Stock 
Exchange Ltd ("CSE") vide their email dated March 28, 2025 having Ref. no. 
CSE/LD/DLL/1022/2025 granted voluntary delisting of equity shares of the Company from 
CSE w.e.f March 29, 2025. 
 
We are enclosing the email received from CSE for your information and records.  
 
The Company will continue to remain listed on the stock exchanges with nationwide trading 
terminals viz BSE Limited and the National Stock Exchange of India Limited. 
 
This intimation is also being uploaded on the Company’s website at www.welspuncorp.com 
 
Kindly take this on your records. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Welspun Corp Limited 
 
 
 
Kamal Rathi 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
ACS-18182 
 
Encl.: as above 

 

Investor Relations: Mr. Goutam Chakraborty at Goutam_Chakraborty@welspun.com/ +91 9867361765 
Media Queries: Mr. Sundeep Nadkarni at Sundeep_Nadkarni@welspun.com/ +91 8655697243 



From: CSE
To: CS Welspun Corp Limited
Cc: CS Welspun Corp Limited
Subject: Your Delisting Application Has Been Approved
Date: 28 March 2025 14:02:15

Some people who received this message don't often get email from noreply.listing@cse-india.com. Learn why
this is important

Note: This email is received from an external sender outside of Welspun group domain network. Be thoughtful
about opening any attachment or replying / forwarding it further. This message is displayed as per best practices
of cyber security.

Ref: CSE/LD/DLL/1022/2025 March 28, 2025

The Director
WELSPUN CORP LIMITED

Dear Sir,

Sub: Voluntary De-listing of equity shares of your company under SEBI
(De-listing of Equity shares) Regulations, 2021.

We wish to inform you that the voluntary delisting of the listed securities of your company
under SEBI (Delisting of Equity Shares) Regulations, 2021 has now been granted by the
Exchange. Hence, your company is now being delisted from the official list of the
Exchange w.e.f.- 29/03/2025. 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you, 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Ltd

(Chandrani Datta) 
Company Secretary

mailto:noreply.listing@cse-india.com
mailto:CS_WCL@Welspun.com
mailto:CS_WCL@Welspun.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

	Covering Letter Delisting
	CSE email

		2025-03-28T17:08:09+0530
	KAMAL RATHI




